
United Campus
Workers of Arizona

United Campus Workers of Arizona (UCWAZ) joins the
calls for an immediate and permanent ceasefire and an
end to the siege in Gaza.

In doing so, we are joining the Communication Workers
of America, United Auto Workers, and a growing
contingency of labor unions calling for a ceasefire by
endorsing a labor-wide statement that calls for the
basic rights of people to be restored, as linked here. 

In the statement’s words, “It's the labor movement's turn
to make our voices heard and demand a ceasefire.
Together, we can stand for peace, justice, and a better
future for working people everywhere.”

In solidarity, members of UCWAZ.

UCWAZ Ceasefire
Statement
Friday, March 29th, 2024
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